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17th November, 2020

Dear Parents,

The Premier’s announcements made late yesterday will have an impact on some aspects of school operations even though schools are to remain open.

A summary of some of the government’s restrictions in place is shown in the overleaf. The Premier has issued advice for the broader community and this advice has been enacted by all 3 Educations sectors to enable a consistent, cross-sector response. 

We are currently following all SA Health Advice and Catholic Education specific advice for schools.  This may change as further updates come to hand.

PLANNED EVENTS:

	GroundForce Dance Performance
	Will go ahead

NO PARENTS

	Sports Day at SA Athletics Stadium
	STADIUM IS CLOSED FOR TWO WEEKS  therefore Sports Day in its current form is CANCELLED.

We are exploring other options for the children in week 8 or 9 and this will be held at school. At this stage, parents will be unable to attend.

	Basketball competition and training
	CANCELLED

	Playgroup
	CANCELLED

	Graduation
	PENDING – awaiting response from the Venue

	New Reception 2021 Information night
	CANCELLED

	Orientation for new Receptions
	Going ahead – no parent session

	Year 6 Italian Lunch
	Going ahead

	Piano Recital
	CANCELLED – Children will be given an opportunity to play in front of their class.  Denise & Won will organise this timetable.

	Year Level Liturgies
	GOING AHEAD – BUT NO PARENTS


We understand the disappointment you will be feeling as we share these updates with you.  As a staff we are also disappointed but realise the importance of keeping everyone safe.  

Physical distancing

Please continue to maintain a minimum physical distance of 1.5m between adults at all times, including times that you are on the school grounds. 

If you are unwell or your child is, you are reminded to stay home and get tested.  Hand hygiene continues to be very important and this will continue at school.

Further information will be sent to you as it comes to hand.  Thank you for all your support.

Kind Regards,

Trish O’Toole
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